
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Ms Hollows has settled into Year 1 well this week and she is very much looking forward to meeting all of you 
soon. We will be holding a visit to school for parents and carers of both classes after half term so you can see 
the super learning happening in the classrooms. Letters will be sent out nearer the time.  

Thank you to all of the parents who have nominated themselves, or been nominated by another parent, for the 
role of Parent Governor. This is a crucial position on our governing body and will help to create more of a link 
between school and parents through this representative.  

We will be collating all nominations over the next few days and then sending out ballot letters on Tuesday, 
where you will all get the chance to vote for your preferred candidate. It would be great to see all of you engage 
with this process as the Parent Governor will have a key voice as the representative of the parent community. 
Look out for these letters on Tuesday.  

Finally, please ensure you are reading the weekly homework letters sent out by Ms Black and Ms Hollows. 
These give you key information about what you can do to support your child’s learning at home. 

Kind regards,  

       

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 6 October 2017 

 ATTENDANCE  

The Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Deny! 
 
Deny completed some fantastic maths work with his teacher this week. When Ms 
Black asked him how he remembered all of the Numicon shapes so well, Deny re-
plied, "Because I practised these ones at home with my mum." We are very im-
pressed with how Deny is using what he has learnt at home to help him with his 
learning in school. Keep it up, Deny! 
 
The Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Andrea! Andrea has settled very quick-
ly into his new school, and this week impressed us all with his work during Guided 
Reading and Maths. Andrea has also worked hard on counting in 2s from 0-20.  
 
Well done Deny and Andrea!   

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 91%. Attendance for Sunflower Class this week was 98%. Well 

done Sunflower for being the top class for the first time this year! 

Coming to school on time every day makes a significant difference to how well chil-

dren do at school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out by bringing them to school 

every day.  

Please remember we do not authorise holiday absences in term time. 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 


